
After every storm comes the sun and if you’re lucky 
a rainbow will emerge between the clouds. 

 
While we are social distancing right now,  

there may be moments when it seems like we will never see the storm pass. 
Rainbows are a reminder that this storm will end, 

and we will all see our rainbows soon. 
 

Please join City Station Preschool in honoring our extraordinary teachers 
and staff with a rainbow-themed week during this temporary storm.

 
We are all in this together, even if that means we have to stay apart. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week
 

Send a colorful virtual bouquet to your teacher(s)
 by drawing a picture of flowers or sending a
photograph of you holding a flower from your 
yard. You can even send real ones!

 

Cheer up your teachers with a class
thank you collage! You will receive your

assigned letter via brightwheel/email.
Email your letter picture to
preschool@citystation.org

 

MONDAY, MAY 4
"Virtual Bouquet"

 

Brighten your teacher’s or a staff
member’s day by sending a
personalized video message or a photo
of you holding up a sign letting them
know how much they are appreciated.
 

 

 
Bust out the tissues and have a good
laugh! Print out one of the questionnaires
and ask your child the questions about
their teacher(s). Send a photo of the
questionnaire to your teacher(s).
 
 

 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 6
" You've Got Mail"

MAY 4-8

 CS PRESCHOOL VIRTUAL

TUESDAY, MAY 5
"All About My Teacher"

 

THURSDAY, MAY 7
"Thank You Thursday"

 

FRIDAY, MAY 8
"Rainbow Art"
 

 

Create your own rainbow and hang it
in your window or door as a reminder
that this storm will pass. Send a
photo of you with your rainbow art to
your teacher(s).

 


